
Donna Muir 
 
I have just reached my 10th anniversary for working 
for NZHRA.  I started in January 2015 as the part 
time Office Assistant and then moved on to the 
Office Administrator role in 2016. 
 
I am married to Athal and we both enjoy the hot rod 
scene but unfortunately we don’t have one at this 
stage.  It is a dream that we hope to make reality 
one day. 
 
In my spare time, I enjoy craft work especially 
making cards for friends and family and a day out 
shopping with friends or just having a coffee with 
them.   
 
I have made lifelong friendships through the 

Association and enjoy meeting up at events and 

catching up them.   

Donna 


